Municipal Police Officer
Civil Service Exam (New
Bedford)

The City of New Bedford is posting this Public Service
Announcement to inform New Bedford residents of the Municipal
Police Officer Civil Service Exam. The exam, part of the Human
Resources Division 2015 entry-level public safety series, will
take place on April 25, 2015. Applications must be submitted
no later than March 13, 2015. After that date, an additional
processing fee will be required until the final late-file
deadline of March 26, 2015.

** The application process must be completed on the State’s
website, www.mass.gov/civilservice.

Information may also be obtained through the Human Resources
Division, One Ashburton Place, Boston, MA 02108,
1-800-392-6178 or 1-617-878-9895; or the City of New Bedford
website, www.newbedford-ma.gov, Jobs & Employment, which will
direct you to the examination link.

The City of New Bedford is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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